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IMPACT OF PRO ACT ON UNION CONTRACTORS 

The Protect the Right to Organize (PRO) Act is the AFL-CIO’s ambitious attempt to overturn decades of federal policy.  
Despite its name, the PRO Act does much more than protect an employee’s right to organize and engage in collective 
bargaining.  In fact, the PRO Act would expand the economic weapons available to unions at the bargaining table, at 
the workplace, and beyond.  The proposed legislation contains provisions, discussed below, that are of particular 
concern to union contractors. 

1. THE PRO ACT WOULD EXPAND 
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